
 
 
 
June 3rd, 2020 
 
 
Dear Stamford Parents and Families, 
 
I am writing about a final opportunity for students to access their lockers and remove any 
belongings from the school. 
 
The following link will take you to a Google Form. If you wish for your child to access 
their locker, or pick up other items from the school, please ​fill out the form by 12pm this 
Friday, June 5th. This final opportunity to access lockers will take place from June 8th-11th               
next week. Specific dates and times will depend on the demand. 
 
Once a schedule has been created, you will be emailed with the date and time your 
child will be able to access their locker, along with a very detailed process for how this 
has to be completed. This process needs to follow expectations set out by Niagara 
Public Health in order to keep everyone involved safe. You would receive this email by 
the end of the day on Friday, June 5th. 
 
https://forms.gle/766WrFAaweWMAULf7 
 
 
Please feel free to email with any questions or concerns. 
 
Barb Lane 
barb.lane@dsbn.org 
Vice Principal, Stamford Collegiate 
 

https://forms.gle/766WrFAaweWMAULf7

